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Last week I had the privilege to go with the year 5 children for their residential trip to 
Grinton, enjoying a variety of activities such as raft building and archery. It was great to 
see the children thrive in a different environment and develop lots of new skills. I was 
particularly proud of the children’s behaviour. I was approached by the staff at Grinton 
Lodge to say that the children were the best-behaved class they had ever had and 
members of the public complimented the children on their excellent manners. Well done 
year 5!   

This week in school 

Last week year 6 went on their transition days to their new schools, we have had very 
positive feedback from both the schools and the children. As part of getting ready for 
their new schools this week they have been working on some of their skills that they will 
need in secondary school. Year 5 have been learning about life cycles and the changes 
that happen over time. Year 4 have had their class assembly which went very well. 
Reception have been continuing to work on their phonics and nursery have been around 
school on a wonder walk. 

Year 6 SATS 

This week we received our year 6 SAT results. I am incredibly proud of how hard the 
children worked and this is shown through the great results that they achieved. The 
children have all received their individual results and I will share the whole school results 
next week. 

Parent Survey 

Thank you to everyone who responded to the parent survey and particularly the parents 
who made comments at the end. I really appreciate the feedback and will be looking at 
how we can implement some of the suggestions that have been made. 

Summer Fair 

Make sure that you have remembered that tonight is the summer fair and what is sure to 
be a great evening. The PTA have organised, amongst other things, bouncy castles, assault 
courses, BBQ and drinks, raffle, tombola and the very popular Teacher Stocks (who will 
be in for a soaking this year?). This will be on Friday 12th July 5pm until 7pm. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.    

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Summer Faye  

Friday 12th July 5 – 

7pm 

 

 

Class Assemblies 

 
Year 3 – 16th July 2.30pm 

Year 6 – 22nd July 6.30pm 

 

School Closes for 

Summer  

Tuesday 23rd July 


